
REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 17 

BOE FACILITIES SUBCOMMITTEE SPECIAL MEETING                                           

November 17, 2021 

 

A special meeting of the Regional School District 17 Facilities Subcommittee was held on 

Wednesday, November 17, 2021 in the Central Office Board Room. 

Subcommittee Members Present:  Eileen Blewett (5:08 p.m.), Joanne Nesti and Peter Sonski, 

Chair  

Subcommittee Members Absent:  None 

Also in Attendance:  Superintendent of Schools, Jeffrey Wihbey, Director of Operations, John 

Mercier, Lead Maintenance, Rob Albert, Board of Education Chair, Suzanne Sack (Via Remote), 

Tecton, Justin Hopkins (Via Remote), Tecton, Alison Fredericks (Via Remote), and Tecton, Brian 

Hamel (Via Remote) 

Call to Order/Opening of the Meeting:  The meeting was called to order at 5:04 p.m. by Peter 

Sonski (Chairman)  

 

Motion made and seconded (Nesti/Sonski) to approve Minutes of Oct. 4th, 18th and Nov. 1st 

meetings. Approved (3-0). 

 

Tecton representatives presented modifications to the Firm’s Facilities Assessment Report and 

addressed questions and comments from Committee members and others present. Members 

concurred that the report was ready for full BOE review. The presentation date will be 

coordinated with the BOE Chair and Superintendent. 

 

Adjournment:  Meeting adjourned at 4:50 p.m. 


